

NEEDHAM PUBLIC SCHOOLS

OFFICE OF FINANCIAL OPERATIONS
ANNE GULATI, DIRECTOR

1330 HIGHLAND AVENUE * NEEDHAM, MA 02492
781-455-0400 EXT. 206 * 781-455-0417 (FAX)
anne gulati@needham.kl2.ma.us

October 19, 2016

Ms. Janice Mosher
NHS Class of 1965 Reunion Committee Inc.

Dear Ms. Mosher:

On behalf of the Needham School Committee, the staff and the students, I would like to take the opportunity to accept with gratitude the NHS Class of 1965 Reunion Committee's generous donation of \$2,000.00 to Needham High School Student Activities Scholarships.

Your generous contribution will improve the quality of the academic experience for our Needham Public School students. Thank you again for your generosity and your support.

Sincerely,

Anne Gulati

Director of Financial Operations

AG/rb